
 
 

24th September 2025  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As the Designated Teacher with responsibility for promoting the educational outcomes for Children Previously in our 
Care, I am writing with further information.   

Pupil Premium Plus 

If your child was previously cared for by a local authority or other state care immediately before being adopted, 
subject to a special guardianship order, a child arrangement order or residence order, the school can claim 
additional monies (£2,630) via Pupil Premium Plus funding to support the educational needs of your child. 

Declaration is on a voluntary basis.  If you would like us to claim Pupil Premium Plus, you must inform us before 
Thursday 2nd October 2025.  We will need to see a copy of the court order or a letter from the local authority.  We will 
then update our census return. 

Please be aware that this information must be declared each time your child starts a new school.  Therefore, if this 
applies to your child, and it is your child’s first year with us, we would appreciate it if you could make contact with us.  
We are happy to discuss the use of Pupil Premium Plus with you.  You can also view our Pupil Premium policy and 
spending on our school website: 

https://thekingswayschool.com/information/pupil-premium 

The information you provide will be treated as confidential. 

 

Home/School Partnership 

We understand that a young person’s early experiences may have a lasting impact and that every child is unique.  
We would like to work in partnership with families to ensure that each child’s educational experience is positive and 
that they achieve the very best that they are able to.  With this in mind, if you believe your child may have been 
impacted by their earlier life experiences, or if they or your family have been supported by external agencies in the 
past, we encourage you to make contact with me to discuss how we can ensure they are supported. I can be 
contacted via: e.hulance@kingsway.stockport.sch.uk.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

Miss Emma Hulance​
Assistant Headteacher and Designated Safeguarding Lead  
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